From:

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 1:43 PM
To: CommentPeriod, HealthIT (Thune)
Subject:

Dear Senator Thune,

| have been a big promoter of Health IT for many years. | am wondering if the US Embassies across the
globe could be wired with EHRs. Diplomats, as military service, move from country to country and it might be
handy for them to have EHRs instead of medical paper records.

Thank you for your consideration,





